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1 Cancer Council Lunch 

A big thank you to everyone who attended our recent Cancer Council lunches! Together, 
we raised an incredible $1,070. The committee generously rounded this up to $1,200, 
which has been donated to the Cancer Council and was warmly received. Well done and 
thank you to all involved! 

2 Jamboree  
 
We have 6 teams competing in this year’s jamboree being held in Adelaide.  Thanks to 
our diligent organisers we have all six teams successfully registered as this event is 
nearly sold out! 

 
3 Eggs  

We're sad to share that our egg supplier is retiring at the end of August, so eggs will no 
longer be available for sale after this date. A heartfelt thank you to Jenny Carrick, Vicki 
Cockerill, Yvonne Bottomley, Gillian, Lynne Lyden, and Sophie Fazackerly who have taken 
on this role over many years in collecting and delivering the eggs to the centre. We truly 
appreciate your efforts! 
 
4 School holidays 

The courts have been booked for the upcoming school holidays in July. Dates and court 
numbers are listed below. 

1st week (Monday 7th to Friday 11th July) 
• Tuesday – 5 courts 
• Wednesday – 4 courts 
• Thursday – 2A members are going to Molesworth for the day 

 
2nd week (Monday 14th to Friday 18th July) 

• Tuesday – 5 courts 
• Wednesday – 5 courts 
• Thursday – 3 courts 

 

5 HLBA AGM Meeting 



Don’t’ forget to mark your calendar with the date of our AGM meeting for this year which 
is being held at 12pm on Tuesday 19th of August.  We look forward to seeing as many 
members there as possible. 
 
6 Next roster 

 
Nominations to play in our next HLBA Tuesday Winter Roster are now open. This will be 
another Lightning Roster and will run from Tuesday 22 July till 23 September (10 weeks). 
Entries can be made online by CLICKING HERE to register. Closing date for entries is 11th 
July.  

7 Member Achievements – June Highlights 

This month, we’re thrilled to celebrate two outstanding members of our HLBA 
community! 

Linda Byrne recently competed at the World Masters in Taipei, Taiwan, earning a bronze 
medal in the 70+ women’s doubles (partnering with Christine Temain from Adelaide) and 
a GOLD medal in the 70+ singles after a gripping three-set final. Congratulations, Linda, 
on this incredible achievement and thank you for your continued generosity in sharing 
your experience and passion with fellow players. 

Ros Cornish has been awarded a Member of the Order of Australia (AM) in the King’s 
Birthday Honours for her significant contributions to early childhood education 
administration. What a remarkable and well-deserved recognition for such a kind and 
dedicated member of our community. 

Congratulations to both Linda and Ros, your achievements inspire us all! 

       
 
         *Picture 1 – Linda Byrne    *Picture 2 – Ros Cornish 
 
Keep warm and happy playing! 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAMAAEsc42lUQ09HV0NLTFhBWU9MU0ZKMUIwOFZZMFJRTy4u&route=shorturl


 
 


